
Summer Snaps

 In this edition, we continue with  
Sarah Benitz’s trip to England.

This edition will cover a special garden 
The Newt in Somerset

Thank you, Sarah, 
for sharing your beautiful pictures with us. 

Enjoy!
!! !! !!



 



Sarah writes: the Newt “is 
a fabulous garden with a 
very good restaurant and 
shop, as well as a boutique 
hotel.”



 
 

Coming up: Kate Gubelmann’s pictures from Norway & Newport





